
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WESTGLEN SCH OOL   

Mont hly Highlights                

April 2025                                

Parent Advisory Council Meetings 

Next meeting is April 29th! (last one for the 

school year!) 

What are Parent Advisory Council Meetings? 

“PAC” meets the last Tuesday of every 

second month at 12:00pm in the Conference 

room with Mrs. Massel and Mrs. Miller. If 

your child attends Westglen please join us! 

The purpose of PAC is to: 

* encourage parent involvement in the 

school 

* support programs that are enhanced by 

parent participation 

* increase communication between parents, 

community and school staff 

* promote co-operation between the home 

and school in providing support for the 

education of our children. 

 

 

 

 

NERF WARS! Friday, April 4th  3:15pm – 

4:15pm 

SPRING FLING DANCE! Friday, April 

11th 2:00pm-4:00pm 

LEADERSHIP CLUB Wednesdays @ lunch 

KINDNESS CLUB Fridays @ lunch 

 

Please visit the calendar at westglen.ca 

for current updates regarding the YES 

program with Ms. Monica 

Please visit our website for up-to-date calendars, staff directories, school information and YES Team Programs. 

 

CONTACT US: 

PH 403-335-8700  BOX 200, 2405 – 23RD AVE   www.westglen.ca 

Didsbury, AB T0M 0W0 

 

 

 

THANK YOU! 

Thanks to our friends at Essentials for the Community for 

providing meat and cheese to help feed students who need a 

healthy snack! 

Thankyou to Echo Janitorial for their cash donation in memory 

of Mrs. Pothier a former Westglen teacher! 

 

http://www.westglen.ca/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YEARBOOKS! 
2024-25 yearbooks are now available for purchase online!   Please go to your 

Parent Portal account on the Westglen School website and click on Quick Pay  
. 

     AHS INFORMATION ABOUT MEASLES 

Please click on Ab Health Services Info About Measles for information 

about measles and how to protect your child against it.  

 

PARENT REMINDERS 

Westglen staff are planning ahead for the upcoming year. We are asking parents and guardians 

to ensure that they can sign into their PowerSchool parent portal account before the end of the 

year.  If you are having troubles with your username or password, please contact the school 

before the end of May to get help. Please sign in to the link below to ensure that your username 

and password are working properly. 

In mid August  Chinook’s Edge will be sending home your “Annual Re-Enrollment and Consent” 

forms for the 2025-26 school year. The form will need to be completed and submitted prior to the 

start of the school year. The form will ensure your registration and certain consents for the 

upcoming school year. The form contains a Walking field trip, Technology and FOIP consents 

that have to be completed every year before your child can participate in these activities. 

https://www.westglen.ca/parents/https-powerschool-cesd73-ca-public 

If you have verified that you can sign in then you are good to go! 

APRIL 21 – 25, 2025 

https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/Default.aspx
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/Default.aspx
https://drive.google.com/file/d/148sFk2rvdmv1jXZScvDr8_1jORuEIlsc/view
https://www.westglen.ca/parents/https-powerschool-cesd73-ca-public


 

 

DIDSBURY COMMUNITY 

EVENTS & INFORMATION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


